## **Roxanne Maher**

From: Melanie Cometa <mcometa@ledyard.net>

**Sent:** Monday, January 09, 2023 3:12 PM **Subject:** You're invited! Celebrate MLK

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mcometa@ledyard.net. Learn why this is important

Dear Board of Education and Town Council,

We hope to see you for the return of **Ledyard's 'Celebrate MLK' All-District Choir Festival** on **January 16 at 6pm** here at Ledyard High School! (*This is an earlier start time and a shorter program than most of our concerts, so it is a great opportunity to check out Ledyard Music and the incredible progress in the auditorium!)* 

The concert will feature performances from the LHS Chamber Choir, the LHS Select Singers, and a festival choir composed of Ledyard students in grades 6-12!

We will also welcome guest artists Damon E. Coachman, Terry L. Jones, and Lisa Clayton and the Lisa Clayton Singers as guest artists on this magnificent concert.

**General admission is by donation.** All proceeds will benefit The Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Scholarship Trust Fund, which grants life-changing scholarships to students of color in southeastern CT.

Our staff and students always appreciate seeing town leadership at events. Please consider attending this important performance. Thank you for your consistent support for Ledyard Music and Ledyard Public Schools.



--

Mrs. Melanie Cometa Director of Choral Activities Ledyard High School

